Burrsville Infant Academy

Craigfield Avenue, Clacton-on-Sea, Essex, CO15 4HR

Headteacher: Miss K Siggery

Telephone: 01255 425106

E:Mail: admin@burrsvilleinfantacademy.org



Tuesday 17th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

K. Síaaeru

As I am sure you are aware, this year we are celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. In school we will be celebrating this on **Thursday 26**th **May**.

The children are all invited to wear **red**, white and/or **blue** clothing for the day and we will be holding a special street party event on the school playground.

As this is a special occasion, we will be making a change to the school dinner menu and providing a Jubilee party lunchbox to all children, containing the following:

Sandwich – choice of cheese, ham or tuna

Sausage roll

Slice of pizza

Cocktail sausages

Crisps

Carrot and cucumber batons

Jubilee shortbread biscuit or cupcake or melon triangles

A choice of squash, milk or water

If your child <u>does not</u> require a special Jubilee lunch, please complete the slip below and return to school no later than **Friday 20**th **May.** If they are not having the lunch, you will need to provide them with a packed lunch for this day.

During our celebrations, we will also be having the grand opening of our wooden gazebo and stage area on the playground in memory of Mrs Mitchell-Gears, a former Burrsville teacher who donated funds to help pay for this structure. Her family will then be joining us for our street party.

We are looking forward to celebrating the Queen's 70 years of service and hope for the sun to shine!

Miss Katie Siggery Headteacher	
Name of child:	Class:
My child does not require a Jubilee lunclunch.	ch on Thursday 26th May . I will be providing them with a packed
Signed:	Date: